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July saw little turnover for the City. The Parks department lost one full-time employee and 

promoted from within the department to fill this vacancy. 

The Public Works department lost two full-time employees. These positions have been filled. 

The City Administrator, Chief Financial Officer, and I met with Cameron Black of 

Ollis/Akers/Arney to discuss the Open Enrollment period for our health insurance. This may 

change from the fall of the year to the spring. 

 

Dona Slater 

Director of Human Resources 

 

 

 


